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Council Report of the AUS President
Wednesday, October 15th, 2014 
Submitted by Ava Liu

Intro

Busy, busy busy! New projects are on the horizons and I’m excited to discuss new initiatives with you all! I’m working on a new “Space Project”, which I’ll be excited to unveil more news about. We’re also in the middle of compiling a constitutional review and submitting Fall Referendum questions (renewing ASEF).
Work-Study and Accountability

I met with various individuals to discuss increasing accountability measures for AUS Executives. 
Confidential Session next council 
We are going to have a confidential session next council for about 20 minutes with guest speaker Dean Chris Manfredi. 
Frosh By-Laws Ad-hoc Committee 
I’m working on coordinating and establishing an ad-hoc committee for the creation of the Frosh bylaws through a motion at Council. 
Committees and Events
Work Your B.A.
We had a very productive meeting with the Careers Committee members last week. We discussed new and old events for Work Your B.A. 

This year, I’d like to focus on two new classes of events, the first more direct opportunities for students interested in business, law, and finance. Second is a class of events about exploring the nature of an Arts education and also opportunities tailored more to students not interested in the traditional graduation path. 

The committee is meeting again with CAPS this week. We will be finalizing the list of events and dividing up responsibilities. 

Dean’s Graduation Breakfast

The Dean’s Graduation Breakfast is on Tuesday October 21st in Arts 160. I have organized this event with Arts DAR. It is an annual tradition with the graduating seniors. For the invitation, please see here: http://us7.campaign-archive1.com/?u=ce80e14cac50dcce790147701&id=b4791a35f7&e=cc2cd1f417#sthash.rw4DhyOW.dpuf
International Student Commission

Eddie and Angie, the international student reps, organized a Thanksgiving meet-and-greet. 

Constitutional and By-Law Review Committee

CBRC met. Next meeting is next Tuesday. 
Other

There have been some issues with HR and contract consistency within the AUS lately. I am going to look into whether I have the time to do a larger-scale review. 

Elections AUS

Guillaume, our CRO, has hired new DROs. All is set for the by-election. 
Website
We are going to look into a revision of the drop-down menus to feature “News” more prominently. I’d like to move the “Elections” tab under Governance and then pull a more general news section to the main menu. We can then feature the Executive blogs and reports in this section. We are going to try to increase transparency in this way. I think that we should communicate more directly to students. 
Respectfully submitted
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